From: Terry MacLean

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 12:34 PM

To: COA < coa@brampton.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application Number: A-2023-0321

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

I am the owner of the property next door to this proposed change. I do not approve of this exterior stairway being installed in front of my kitchen window. There is insufficient room to allow this. It would affect access to backyard and proper drainage. I will not allow access to my property for the construction of this stairway. I also object to the plans of the owner to increase the number of tenants he wants to put in this house. I have ongoing issues with regards to garbage around the house not being picked up and told to talk to absentee owner. This is a low density, family oriented area.

Regards, Terry MacLean 6 Lawnview Ct. Brampton,
On. L6Z1S7